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ROAD SAFETY AWARENESS PROGRAM-2024 
 

G.Pulla Reddy College of Pharmacy organized a road safety awareness program for the 

students on 30th January, in association with Nehru Yuva Kendra Sangathan and Traffic 

Police department, Begumpet, Hyderabad. On this occasion, Mr. Shankar Raju, Assistant 

Commissioner of Police(ACP), Traffic Training Institute, Begumpet, delivered a power 

point presentation about the traffic rules, regulations & sections related to all types of 

accidents and violations on the road. He has shown and explained many live examples of 

accidents and also sang a song to motivate the students to imbibe the concept of road 

safety. Ms. Kushbhu Gupta, district youth officer, NYKS, Hyderabad, provided T-shirts & 

Caps printed with road safety slogans and my Bharath awareness logos. She also stressed 

upon the importance of road safety awareness among today’s youth. Dr.B.Madhava 

Reddy, Principal of the college also addressed the students and staff to recognize the 

significance of road safety and to follow the rules. He also explained the students about the 

consequences of violations and accidents, which have been throwing the families into lot 

of sufferings. Students and staff took part in a rally in surrounding areas to bring the road 

safety awareness among the people. The people on the roads enquired about the program 

and appreciated the students. Mr. Ram Chandra Nayak, Inspector (trafic), AsifNagrar also 

participated in the program. The entire program coordinated by Mrs. Gouhar Sultana, 

Assistant Professor, Pharm D and Functions & events in-charges of the college Mrs.K. 

Archana Reddy and Dr.P.Ravi Kumar. 

 
 

 
 



    


